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From: Hyes Woo
To: Mundy, Erin (BOS)
Cc: Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Re: Time sensitive re: Ebb & Flow PCN at Public Safety & Neighborhood Services Committee
Date: Thursday, July 18, 2019 6:24:40 PM

 

Hello Erin,

Thank you for your time to chat over the phone to help me clearly understand what this
means.  

I would like to withdraw my current application for PCN with the Board of Supervisors for
now and resubmit it once I receive approval for a change of use permit from the Planning
Department, presumably at the end of August.  I understand that this withdrawal is not a denial
from the Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee and it is not a withdrawal of
my liquor license application with ABC.  Therefore I would not be required to restart my
application with the ABC. 

Thank you again for your help,
Hyeseung Woo
294 Ivy Street
File #190706

On Thu, Jul 18, 2019 at 5:36 PM Mundy, Erin (BOS) <erin.mundy@sfgov.org> wrote:
Hello,

Erin here in Supervisor Mandelman’s office, Chair of the Public Safety & Neighborhood
Services Committee. Our office has been informed of an outstanding issue with your
application for PCN, which does not yet have approval from the Planning Department due to
the requirement of a Change of Use Permit. 

Given that this application will require additional time in order to work through that process
with the Planning Department, Chair Mandelman requests that you submit a letter/email
formally withdrawing your request for a finding of PCN with the Board of Supervisors. You
should resubmit your request for PCN to the Board of Supervisors, after your application has
received approval for a Change of Use permit from Planning. 

Please confirm receipt of this email and submit your withdrawal as soon as possible, and let
our office know when you anticipate resubmitting a request for PCN. We will work with
you to agendize it when you’re ready. 

Thanks,
Erin 

You may also call me back on my cell phone at 510-861-8947
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